From: Viste, Doran

Sent: Monday, May 14, 2018 11:04 AM

To: MclLeod, Eric <Eric.McLeod@huschblackwell.com>

Subject: RE: Letter re Proposed Permanent Partial Closure of East Mifflin Street

Eric,

| do not think that making the Y% traffic diverter permanent, as is being proposed, changes things here. |
believe that the City has the authority to make this change permanent and that Sec. 66.1035 does not
give your client a claim here. Moreover, you have pointed to no new authority or fact that alters that
assessment. Indeed, if the City had to compensate property owners two blocks away from any alteration
to a traffic pattern we would be unable to ever make any changes, even those in the interest of the
public’s health, safety and welfare.

This letter appears to be an appeal to get the council to “forego its scheduled vote” tomorrow (file 51078).
| would suggest that you or your client direct your opposition to this proposal towards the Council, who is
the ultimate decision maker on this issue.

Doran Viste

Assistant City Attorney

Office of the City Attorney

210 Martin Luther King, Jr. Blvd., Room 401
Madison, Wl 53703-3345

Phone: (608) 266-4511

Fax: (608) 267-8715

e-mail: DViste@cityofmadison.com

From: Gomez, Linda [mailto:Linda.Gomez@ huschblackwell.com]

Sent: Friday, May 11, 2018 3:31 PM

To: Viste, Doran <DViste@cityofmadison.com>

Cc: McLeod, Eric <Eric.McLeod@huschblackwell.com>

Subject: Letter re Proposed Permanent Partial Closure of East Mifflin Street

Mr. Viste,

On behalf of Attorney McLeod, please see the attached letter. Thank you,

Linda Gomez
Legal Support Team Specialist

HUSCH BLACKWELL LLP

33 E. Main Street, Suite 300 P.O. Box 1379
Madison, W1 53701-1379

Direct: 608.234.6122

Fax: 608.258.7138
Linda.Gomez@huschblackwell.com
huschblackwell.com




